
 

 

NH 15, North Lakhimpur,  
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Date: 01/01/2024 

Dear Vivekananda central school Family, 

 

As we stand at the threshold of a new year, I am filled with gratitude and optimism for the wonderful 
journey that lies ahead for each one of us in our vibrant school community. It is my pleasure to extend 
my heartfelt wishes to all students, parents, teachers, and staff for a Happy New Year! 

Reflecting on the accomplishments of the past year, I am immensely proud of our collective 
achievements and the spirit of unity that defines our school. Together, we have overcome challenges, 
celebrated successes, and fostered a nurturing environment for learning and growth. 

As we step into the New Year, let us continue to embrace the values that make our school exceptional – 
dedication to education, respect for one another, and a commitment to excellence. May this year be 
filled with exciting opportunities for learning, personal development, and collaboration. 

I want to express my deepest gratitude to our outstanding faculty and staff for their tireless dedication 
to the success of our students. Your passion and commitment are the driving forces behind the positive 
impact we make on the lives of our students. 

To our students, I encourage you to approach the coming year with enthusiasm, curiosity, and a 
determination to achieve your goals. Your potential is boundless, and I look forward to witnessing your 
continued growth and success. 

To our parents, thank you for entrusting us with the education and well-being of your children. Your 
support is invaluable, and together, we can create a nurturing environment that fosters both academic 
and personal excellence. 

 



 

As we embark on this new chapter, let us move forward with a sense of purpose, unity, and optimism. 
May the New Year bring you joy, fulfillment, and abundant opportunities for success. 

 

Happy New Year to the entire Vivekananda Central School family! 

 

Warm regards, 

Krishna Rajkhowa 

Director-VCSGK 

 

 


